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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Health Questionnaire & School Health Review for Your Child 
As part of the Universal School Health Services, and in line with governmental guidance (DH, Healthy Child 
Programme from 5 - 19 years old, 2012) you will be asked to complete a confidential health questionnaire for 
your child and for your child to have a School Health Review. 
 
The health questionnaire asks if you have health concerns or if your child has known health conditions. This 
enables the School Health Service to ensure we provide the correct support for your child.   
 
The health questionnaire is completed via the link below and will be automatically sent to our team. If you are 
having any issues with submitting the health questionnaire then please email our team cnw-
tr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net or call us on 020 3317 4460. The health questionnaire will be reviewed by the School 
Health Service who will offer advice and support to you and your child as needed. We may contact you if the 
School Nurse has identified any concerns. 
 

Health questionnaire link: https://www.cnwl.nhs.uk/services/community-services/kensington-and-chelsea-and-
westminster-school-health-service/kensington-and-chelsea-school-health-service-questionnaire 

 
Secondly, a School Health Review will be undertaken by the School Health Service for your child in school.  The 
review includes a height and weight measurement, a hearing test and an eye test.   Written consent is not 
required for this School Health Review.  However, if you have any questions or concerns please contact the School 
Health Service on 020 3317 4460, within 2 weeks of receiving this letter. 
 
Alternatively, if you would like to opt out from this service, please email cnw-tr.kandcshs.cnwl@nhs.net with your 
child’s name, date of birth and school by 22 September 2024. 
The hearing and vision screening will take place week commencing 23 September 2024. The opt out window is 
from September 9th to 22nd. 
 
If we do not receive contact from you, the School Health Service will assume that you are happy for your child to 
have this School Health Review in school. 
Following the School Health Review if there are any concerns, the School Nurse will contact you to discuss further.  
Thank you in advance for completing the Parent Health Questionnaire and please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                   
Nicola Nuttall 
Clinical Service Lead for Bi Borough School Health Service 
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